
 

 
 
 
 
 

 3rd June 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Re: Uniform 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am aware that you need to know our uniform expectations so that you can purchase what your child 
needs for September.  There have been some changes to our uniform design and uniform supplier.  
When your child starts Hurworth in September, the expectation is that your child wears the following 
uniform: 
 
Branded items: 
 

• New design Hurworth jumper (uniform supplier to be communicated to you in due course). 

• Hurworth tie (uniform supplier to be communicated to you in due course). 
 
Non-branded items: 
 

• Plain white shirt (short or long sleeves) 

• Plain black standard fit trousers   

• Plain black shoes  

• Plain black socks 

• School bag  

• Coat (appropriate to the weather) 
 
Full details of uniform rules are on our school website so please check this page carefully before 
purchasing items: Hurworth School 
 
For PE, your child must wear: 
 
Branded item: 
 

• Hurworth Jersey purchased via Avec: Hurworth School Online Store - Supplied by Avec - 
Hurworth School Online Store - Supplied by Avec 

 
Please note that there are other optional branded PE kit items which you may purchase from Avec for 
PE, but your child is not expected to wear these.  Only the branded PE jersey is compulsory. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://hurworth.nalp.org.uk/uniform/
https://hurworthschool.avecsport.com/
https://hurworthschool.avecsport.com/


 

Non-branded items: 
 

• Plain black sports leggings or plain black football/PE shorts  

• Sports trainers 
  
 

Yours faithfully,  
  
  
 
 

Lisa Fenby (Transition Lead) 


